

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parental Questionnaire/Feedback

This year we are asking parents and carers to complete an online survey rather than our paper questionnaire.

This will ensure that your views are publically available on the Ofsted website for all current and prospective parents and for other agencies such as the Department for Education or the Local Authority.

Either:

Search in Google for 'Ofsted Parent View'

Or go directly to

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

As there is no option for written comments, please complete and return the slip below.

Yours sincerely,

Lynnette Selbie

LD Selbie Headteacher